September 2019
Dear Parents and children,

Welcome back!
We hope you all had a lovely summer break and that you are ready for the start of another busy and exciting school year.

Firstly, we would like to thank you so much for the lovely cards, messages and gifts you gave at the end of last term.    
Attached you will find the curriculum overview for our topic this term STONE AGE BONE AGE together with the maths objectives (all this information is also on the school website).  
We are always grateful for any related books, artefacts and resources that you would like to bring in to show or put on display in the classroom.
As well as occasional topic-related homework children are expected to:
· record in their Reading Scrapbooks what they have been reading (this can be done in words and/or pictures).  Scrapbooks should also include cuttings from magazines, newspapers, a theatre programme, a leaflet, a football souvenir magazine etc.  

We present an award at the end of each term for the children who have made the greatest effort with their scrapbooks.

· practise their weekly spellings EVERY DAY using the following method:

· Look at the word

· Say it (thinking about what it means)

· Cover it

· Write it 

· Check it 


Mrs Yates will give out new spellings each Monday and they will be reviewed and tested the following Monday.  Tests will be sent home and any corrections should be done.

This allows one full week to practise and learn them.  Words with a # are statutory words to be learnt by the end of Year 4.

· practise multiplication (times) tables little and very often.  The Primary Curriculum states that children should aim to know all multiplication facts (including corresponding division facts) up to 12 x 12 by the end of Year 4. Tests will be held on Fridays.
TIMETABLE REMINDERS

P.E. will take place on Tuesday mornings.  Please make sure your child has both an indoor and outdoor PE kit.
Swimming will now take place on Wednesday mornings.

PLAYTIMES
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Children need to wear suitable outdoor clothing and footwear.  You know that we go out in most weathers – rain, snow or shine!

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.

Regards,
Amanda Yates 

Janine Gray

Sarah Dickinson

Helen Hunter
